
No Surprise Billing 
Our patient-centered approach reaches every part of your health center experience, including 

your medical billing. We are here to help you understand your expected medical bill. 

Concerns about your bill? Contact us: (Who is your advocate?) 

CMS and your billing rights 
Gain a better understanding of no surprise billing when you read Your Rights and Protection 

Against Surprise Medical Bills. For more information about your rights under federal law, 

visit www.cms.gov/nosurprises. 

The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) requires all hospitals to share this 

document. We want you to be empowered with as much information as possible when making 

healthcare choices and budgeting care. You may use this document to become more informed. 

Good Faith Estimate 
Don’t have insurance or are not using insurance? You have the right to a Good Faith 

Estimate explaining how much your medical care will cost.  For more information under federal 

law, visit 

https://www.cms.gov/nosurprises/consumers/new-protections-for-you 
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